BRITISH
COLUMBIA

October 11, 2024

Ref: 301835

Carolyn Broady. President
BC School Trustees Association (BCSTA)
Email: cbroady@bcsta.org

Dear Carolyn Broady:

Thank you for your letter of September 16, 2024, addressed to the Minister of Education and
Child Care, regarding an increase to the Annual Facility Grant to address deferred maintenance,
and increased funding for aging infrastructure and maintenance funding for aging portables. As
Acting Deputy Minister, | am pleased to have the opportunity to respond.

Due to the provincial election, the Minister is not able to respond to your correspondence. Once
the election period is complete, we will ensure the matters you have raised are shared with the

Minister and a detailed response will be provided at that time.

Sincerely,
(aﬂcf/w\

Jennifer McCrea
Acting Deputy Minister
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